
 
 

 
 
 

 
TPO Board Meeting 

Marion County Commission Auditorium 
601 SE 25th Avenue, Ocala, FL 34471 

August 25, 2020 
4:00 PM 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE OFALLEGIANCE 

 
2. ROLL CALL 

 
3. PROOF OF PUBLICATION 

 
4. PRESENTATIONS 

A. FDOT District 5 I-75 FRAME Presentation 
Jeremy Dilmore, FDOT District 5, will present an overview of current I-75 
FRAME and TSM&O activities in Marion County. 

B. 2045 Long Range Transportation Plan Status Update 
TPO staff will present a regular update on the status of the 2045 LRTP and 
summary of the recent public participation process. 

5. ACTION ITEMS 
A. Intergovernmental Coordination and Review and Public 

Transportation Collaborative Planning Agreement  
Staff is requesting review of a revised joint Intergovernmental Coordination 
and Review (ICAR) and Public Transportation Collaborative Planning 
agreements. Action requested.  

B. 2020 Traffic Counts Manual and Interactive Map 
TPO staff will present a revised version of the traffic counts document and 
newly developed web-based interactive map. 

C. FDOT/TPO Joint Certification Report – Walk-On 
FDOT staff will present a summary of the annual joint certification of the 
metropolitan transportation planning process for the TPO. 



6. CONSENT AGENDA  
A. Minutes - July 6, 2020 

 
7. COMMENTS BY FDOT  

A.  FDOT Construction Report for Marion County 
 

8. COMMENTS BY TPO STAFF  
 

9. COMMENTS BY TPO MEMBERS 
 

10. PUBLIC COMMENT (Limited to 2 minutes)  
 

11. ADJOURNMENT 
 
 

All meetings are open to the public, the TPO does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, 
disability and family status. Anyone requiring special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), or requiring 
language assistance (free of charge) should contact Liz Mitchell, Title VI/Nondiscrimination Coordinator at (352) 438-2634 or 
liz.mitchell@marioncountyfl.org forty-eight (48) hours in advance, so proper accommodations can be made. 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 286.0105, Florida Statutes, please be advised that if any person wishes to appeal any decision made by the 
Board with respect to any matter considered at the above meeting, they will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such 
purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and 
evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the Ocala Marion Transportation Planning Organization will be 
held on September 22, 2020. 
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